
DO NOT DOCKET – SUPPLEMENTAL FILING - TG-230184 

March 28, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Extension of Effective Date – TG-230184 - Basin Disposal of WA, LLC – G-165 - General Rate 
Filing 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Basin Disposal of WA, LLC – G-165 is requesting a 30-day extension in TG-230184, which if approved 
by the Commission, will extend the effective date of the tariff to June 1, 2023. We request this extension 
to allow Staff additional time to complete their review. 

We appreciate the Commission’s consideration in this matter. 

If there are any questions, please contact me at 509-544-7709 or Francisco@BasinDisposal.com. 

Yours truly, 

Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 
Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 

cc: Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal of WA., LLC 
Heather Garland, Pacific Financial Consulting Services, LLC 
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